
Notice of Training: Save The Date

NC's Transition to Medicaid Managed Care:
Navigating 42 CFR Part 2 Requirements

Background: NC Medicaid is preparing for the largest transformation in its history. On 
February 1, 2020 NC Medicaid will transition to a managed care service delivery model 
to serve the majority of its enrolled beneficiaries . Under NC Medicaid 
Managed Care, most Medicaid beneficiaries will be served by one of five prepaid 
health plans (PHPs), collectively known as the Standard Plan Option. For additional 
information about this transition, please click here or visit:

• https://medicaid.ncdhhs .gov/providers.

Training Description: The NC Department of Health and Human Services (NC DHHS) 
will host two identical webinars  to orient applicable providers  on how NC DHHS, LME-
MCOs and providers  will navigate 42 CFR Part 2 requirements related to the trans fer 
of beneficiary data during the trans ition to NC Medicaid Managed Care. This  training 
will supplement additional guidance provided by the NC LME-MCO network to applicable 
providers. For more information about 42 CFR Part 2 and its  applicability to a particular 
service, please click here.

Target Audience: Providers providing services covered by 42 CFR Part 2 to 
beneficiaries currently served by Trillium Health Resources.

Dates (same training, two options)

Friday, 9/27/2019, 1:00pm - 2:00pm
Friday, 10/11/2019, 1:00pm - 2:00pm

To Register: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/rt/7163570444590312705

Additional Materials will be Provided to Registrants Prior to Training

For Questions about Registration:
​Please contact Christina Trovato at Christina.A.Trovato@dhhs.nc.gov

​ ​ ​


